
Request for Proposal - Actuarial Services 

Responses to Questions 

 

1. Why is this request for proposal regarding actuarial services being requested at this time?  The 
FABF Board has chosen to publish the request for proposal regarding actuarial services as a 
matter of best practice. 

2. Is the current actuary permitted to bid? Yes 

3. Can you provide the fees for regular actuarial services (similar to those being requested in 
Section V) in the last three years?   

2018   $136,850 

2017   $77,655 

2016   $97,520 

4. Has the actuary provided actuarial services other than those outlined in Section V in the last 
three years? If so, what are those services?  We do not believe any other services, except those 
outlined in Section V, have been provided in the last three years. 

5. Can you provide the fees for actuarial services other than those outlined in Section V in the last 
three years?  We do not believe any other services, except those outlined in Section V, have 
been provided in the last three years. 

6. When can we expect the final asset statements to be ready?  The Fund’s goal is to provide the 
final asset statements by March 1st depending upon the availability of the required data. 

7. Can you confirm that there are no other forms that need to prepared, other than the Employee 
Diversity Table? The only form required with submission is the Employee Diversity Table. 

 


